Steve K.

From: Cheryl Starnes <cstarnes2326 @gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 11:10 AM

To: Steve Kennedy <skennedy@greencovesprings.com>
Subject: Re: Follow-up

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. . Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 10, 2023, at 7:57 AM, Steve Kennedy <skennedy@greencovesprings.com> wrote:

Mrs. Starnes,

| will pass these requests along and let you know if we need any further information. Have a great
weekend!

Steve K.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 9, 2023, at 11:09 PM, Cheryl Starnes <cstarnes2326@gmail.com> wrote:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr Kennedy,

My week just got to busy so thank you for reaching out through e-mail.

April 28, CalaVita will have Dancing in the Street. This year it will be held in front of
Roger That on Walnut and down as far as just before St Johns Avenue.

We will need Walnut Street closed at Magnolia, and the parking area for Roger That and
the city portion parking lots that drop into Walnut will need to be closed. We will have
one food truck across Walnut right before St Johns. This will allow traffic to come down
St Johns and make the circle by the pier.

We will have our VIP reception at Roger That and under the pavilion over the pool Fat
Cactus will play and we will have venders. Spring Coffee, The Corner Pocket and a
hotdog cart.

The evening begins at 6:30 until 8:30.

Our Theme is The 70’s, and we are encouraging people to dress the part. A prize will be
awarded for the best dressed.

We would like to suggest some of the following ideas that Staff could help in this area.
We would like to have additional garbage cans/boxes around that area.

This is a family fun evening so we will not be encouraging drinking.



We will encourage people to bring their own lawn chairs, but we would like to show off
our beautiful pool by it being cleaned. Since it is a kid friendly event we would like to
have the area treated for ants so no one steps in an ant bed and | believe the flower
beds have been spruced up already, but I'd just like to make sure | mention it so that
area is at its best.

We believe golf course parking will be popular as it was last year. We’d like to have a
designated area, possibly in the grassy parking lot off St Johns, but we are open to
another area.

You will need to decide what kind of police presence for our road closures and our
guests.

I would love to come over and discuss any thing in regard to this evening.

Pam Lewis and | are responsible for this evening of CalaVita so please let us know what
else you may need to know about this evening.

Cheri

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 9, 2023, at 11:27 AM, Steve Kennedy
<skennedy@greencovesprings.com> wrote:

Mrs. Starnes,

You were mentioning something to me on Tuesday evening as | was
getting on the elevator and | wanted to follow up and see what | could
do for you.

Please advise.
Steve K.

L. Steve Kennedy

City Manager

City of Green Cove Springs, FL
904-297-7500, Ext. 3312 (Office)
904-495-8952 (Cell)
skennedy@greencovesprings.com




